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August 30, 2005 

Mr. Sam Gruichich 
Redi -Quick Dry Cleaners 
9508 West Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis, WI 53214 

Ref: DC-111 

Subject: Acknowledgement of your payment request for Redi-Quick Dry 
Cleaners in West Allis 

Dear Mr. Gruichich, 

This letter is just to acknowledge that we have received your claim for 
reimbursement under the dry cleaning program. There is currently no problem 
getting you the money to reimburse for your dry cleaning clean up project from 
this fiscal year's funds. 

I will likely have some questions when I get a chance to review the file. I will 
contact your consultant first to get answers to my audit questions. When the audit 
is completed you will get a detailed letter from me stating exactly what I found. 
Within ten days of receiving the audit letter you will get your reimbursement 
check. 

Please keep in close contact with your DNR Project Manager, Binyoti 
Amungwafor at 414-263-8607. Thanks for your patience in this process. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Soellner 
Dry Cleaning Fund Manager 
Bureau of Community Financial Assistance 

cc 
Binyoti Amungwafor- DNR- SER 
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